

14th February 2020

Professor Dai-Ming Fan
President
Asian Pacific Association of Gastroenterology
Xijing Hospital of Digestive Diseases
Fourth Military Medical University
Xi'an, Shaanxi
CHINA

Dear Professor Fan

On behalf of the Council of the Asian Pacific Association of Gastroenterology (APAGE), we would like to express our heartfelt sympathies and concern to the Government and the people of China as well as the countries which have been affected by the COVID-19 epidemic.

We commend the medical personnel in China who have been working very hard and diligently, making many personal sacrifices, to attend to the patients and to curb the disease. We are confident that this war against the virus will be won soon.

Our thoughts and prayers are with you and the citizens in China.

China - Jiayou

Yours sincerely

Associate Professor Choon-Jin Ooi

Vice-President

APAGE

Rrofessor Justin Che-Yuen Wu

Secretary-General

APAGE

Professor Tooru Shimosegawa

Treasurer APAGE